
 
 
 
 
 
 
FUN FAIR CAFÉ - REQUEST FOR VOLUNTEERS – STUDENTS AND PARENTS 

 
Dear CSS Fifth Graders and their Parents, 
 
 As is the tradition, the fifth grade class, along with their parents, will run the Fun Fair Cafe!  The Cafe raises between 
$2,000 and $3,000 dollars every year.  We cannot do it without our Fifth Graders and their parents.  The Fifth Graders are 
guaranteed to have a blast!  The kids will eagerly wait on tables, deliver fresh, delicious food to their customers and 
hopefully collect lots of tips (which they get to keep!).  Meanwhile, the parents can help out in a variety of ways.  
Specifically, we need parent volunteers to do the following: 
 

1. Help prep the food on Saturday March 24th. (9am to 12pm) 
2. Set up the “Café” on Saturday, March 24th. (9am to 12pm) 
3. Work the cash register on Sunday, March 25th. (9:30am to 4pm) 
4. Work in the Kitchen on Sunday, March 25th.  (9:30am to 4pm) 
5. Assist the children with the Café (10:00am to 4:00pm) 
6. Clean up after the Café closes (4pm to 5:30pm) 

 
One hour Adult Volunteer commitments from each family are required for your child to participate.  Below is a 
sign-up form for you to complete with your child. Depending upon the number of Fifth Grade volunteers, the children will 
have either a 30 minute shift or a 60 minute shift.  Please fill out the form below identifying your and your child’s 
preferred time.  Please return the form to your child’s homeroom teacher by Friday March 16th, 2012. No late forms will 
be accepted.  Forms will be recorded as they come in and slots will be filled on a “first come first serve” basis. If your 
child is not participating in the Café, please consider volunteering an hour or more in the Prize Room, at the Raffle 
Tables, at the Cake Walk etc.   
 
We would like to have a meeting on Wednesday, March 20th at 7PM, in the CSS Cafeteria.  The meeting should last 
approximately 30 minutes.  We will tour the kitchen and review the floor plan for the Café.   
 
If you cannot make it, we would greatly appreciate it if you could let us know by return email (Dana Gershengorn 
dgershengorn@hotmail.com, or Carolyn Persad cpersad@bu.edu) and we will shoot you out the relevant information.   
 
Let's make our final year participating in the Cottage Street School's Fun Fair both memorable and lucrative!  Thank you!   
 
Dana Gershengorn, dgershengorn@hotmail.com or Carolyn Persad, cpersad@bu.edu 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
  
I ____________________, would like to volunteer to help out at the Fun Fair Café by working the following shift: 

1. Help prep the food on Saturday March 24th. (8am to 12pm):____________________ 
2. Set up the “Café” on Saturday, March 24th. (8am to 12pm): ____________________ 
3. Work in the Kitchen on Sunday, March 25th.  (9:30am to 4pm):__________________ 
4. Assist the children with the Café (10:00am to 4:00pm):_________________________ 
5. Clean up after the Café closes (4pm to 5:30pm):_______________________________ 

  
My Fifth Grader, __________________________, would like to wait tables from:  ________________. 
I can be reached by email at:  _________________________ and by telephone at __________________. 

 


